
Below is the information the committee requested for advance by mail ballots during yesterday’s 
meeting. 
 
Advance by mail ballots arriving after statutory deadline 

• 2016 general election – 1,449 
• 2018 general election – 566 
• 2020 general election – 400 

 
Advance by mail ballots received after 2020 General Election (11.03.2020) 

• Wednesday, November 4 – 17,224 
• Thursday, November 5 – 10,790 
• Friday, November 6 – 4,353 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions or require additional information. 
 
Stay well, 
 
Katie Koupal 
Deputy Assistant Secretary of State 
Communications & Policy 
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